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SAY YES Prayer Initiative
November 2019
As always thank you for your prayer support.
Two main items this month. Mark and the Gsus Live lorry.
First then Mark. He has come home from his intensive treatment in Birmingham, leaving him  somewhat weakened. After a revisit the consultants are satisfied that all is going well. Mark asks for prayers now for his recovery, add to that: support for his family. It has been a long journey over the last 12 months or so; there is much to thank God for, we trust that this is the last hurdle as we entrust Mark and his family to the healing power of God to His praise and glory.
The Gsus Live lorry arrived on Friday last and will be at Idsall for the 1st full week of November. As the young people investigate Jesus’ teaching on fear, forgiveness and His relevance for today we are asked to pray particularly for:

Clear communication by the presenters of what the Bible teaches.

Further development of relationships with Idsall

the visits by the pupils and staff to the presentations

safety and security

that Gsus Live will have a lasting impact.

and for the smooth running of the I.T. hardware and software.
They will be going on to 4 other schools in Telford in the following weeks so you may care to pray for the success of the visits there too.
Please pray also for the young people of Kemberton and as always a young person associated with your own community.
God bless you all
Doug Hughes
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